
Dear Member 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Lakeview Estates Community Association (LECA) and your 
contributions to our fine community. 
 
The annual LECA Membership of $150.00 for the season beginning April 2023, is due on or before April 
19, 2023. 
 
LECA is able and prefers to accept Interac e-Transfers. If you choose this method of payment here are 
the instructions: 
 
In your On-Line banking: 
Select: Interac e-Transfer 
Recipient Name: Lakeview Estates Community Association  
Recipient E-Mail: lecafinance@gmail.com 
Question: what is this for 
Answer: Membership (all lower case)-pls include your address  
 
If paying by cheque and mailing please make your cheque payable to: 
L.E.C.A and mail to: #53, 9196 Tronson Road, Vernon, BC V1H 1E8 
These fees assist LECA in: 
-Maintaining the beach, each facilities, dock slide, boat launch, Gate entry maintenance, etc. 
-Purchasing Liability Insurance for the beach (mandatory cost without which the beach facilities could 
not exist), 
 
We continue to encourage all Freehold property owners who are not yet members of LECA to seriously 
consider the benefits of contributing to our shared Assets. Since this is the only source of income to 
cover the above costs, it is important that ALL RESIDENTS participate. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice or for any further information, you may contact myself or 
anyone of the LECA Directors. Also our website www.leca-vernon.ca is an easy reference for community 
updates and if you haven’t already I encourage you to check it out. 
 
Regards 
Betty Gaudet 
Membership Director  
bettygaudet95@gmail.com 
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